



**Poto Road reserve entrance**      Damage has been done by the developers, and Blair has quoted to do repairs. Agreed repairs should be done.

**Action:** Paul to check with Parks and Gardens:

1. whether developers have finished;
2. who will pay for remedial work, if developers are responsible or council;
3. What is happening about other entrance and carpark (on playgroup drive)

**Action:** Sandie to reply to Blair re discussions

---

## Other Business

**Clean-up Normandale**      We will do a clean-up sometime in September

**Action:** Grant will suggest date

---

**Recycling bins**      Recycling is still being blown out of the blue bins. Will the council provide wheelies like Wellington and Upper Hutt?

**Action:** Paul will speak to council

**Action:** Pete will mention it at Western Ward Committee

---

**Normandale Times Editor**      No offers yet from the community

---

**Meeting preferences**      General preference for Thursday, so change to 3<sup>rd</sup> Thursday of month

**Action:** Robyn to check that it is OK to use the small room while guides use the large room

---

**Exercise Equipment**      Council acknowledge that Normandale Residents designed and commissioned equipment in Jubilee Park, not the council

---

**Normandale Times**      Caroline has handed over the NDT distribution. Unsure if Stratton Street delivery is happening since deliverer moved house.

**Action:** Sandie to check Stratton Street delivery

Sandie to notify Cheryl where to take copies, and will do distribution next month

---

Meeting closed 8:40